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NEGOTIATIONS CONTINUE

This Bulletin provides us with an opportunity to wish all our activists and members the very
besl for 2018 and to thank them for the amazing effort put in during the busy Christmas
period.

Equally this Bulletin is important to refocus everyone on our collective objective of securing
an Agreement on Pay and the Four Pillars of Securilty. An Agreement that not only
provides decent employment, standard of living and pension security for all bul changes
the currenl workplace culture from negativity and low morale o one of genuine respect
and mulual interest.

Your national negotiating team has been back in talks this week with the employer and our
confidence grows that we will reach a negotialors Agreement which will address all of the
1ssues we have campaigned on.

The negoliators recognise the tremendous suppor our members and aclivists have given
the union and this continued support will be paramount il the union is 1o deliver a
successfiul conclusion to this dispute. We must not be complacent and be mindful that
these talks could break down at any stage and we may still find ourselves having to lake
action lo get an Agreemenl aver the line.

A full update on the latest talks will be provided to the Postal Executive Commiltee and

Senior Field Officials on Tuesday 9" January which will be followed by a further field
communication to Branches and Representatives.

YOU PICKED THE RIGHT SIDE

THIS DISPUTE IS FAR FROM OVER, WE WILL CONTINUE CAMPAIGNING

KEEP VOICING YOUR SUPPORT AND WE WILL WIN.

SECURE THE FOUR PILLARS SUPPORT THE CWU
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